
The individual School Report Cards are scheduled to be released into 

SAFE accounts sometime in September.  We have been told to expect 

that these will be made public rather quickly.  What will these new 

School Report Cards look like?  How will the index score be calculated? 

What kind of supporting documents will accompany the summary 

page?  How might the Report Card be communicated to parents and 

the community? 

This workshop is intended to provide school and district  

administrators the answers to these, and other, questions before the 

Report Cards are actually released to allow ample time for planning 

and preparation. 

 Presented by CESA #4 School Improvement Services 

 Friday, August 24th  

CESA #4  

923 East Garland Street, West Salem 

8:30 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. Registration and Refreshments  

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Workshop  

 Making Sense of Your 

School Report Card 

August 24, 2012 

9:00—12:00  

 

Register at myQuickReg.com  First time users will be asked to fill out online registration  
information first so that you may then register for this and other CESA #4 workshops. 

 

Questions? Contact Billie Finco (608) 786-4830 bfinco@cesa4.k12.wi.us 

$25/person for School Improvement Services Level 1 Members:  (Black River Falls, Blair-Taylor, 
Cashton, Cochrane-Fountain City, De Soto, Gale-Ettrick-Trempealeau, Holmen, La Crosse,  
Norwalk-Ontario-Wilton, Onalaska, Sparta, Tomah, Viroqua, Westby, West Salem, Whitehall, and  
Wonewoc-Union Center).  Non-Member districts may attend at the cost of $50 per person. 


